
ACTION PLAN FROM PROGRAM REVIEW AND PLANNING 
San José State University 
College of Science 
Department of Computer Science 
September 10, 2015 

1. The department will work with Melinda Jackson to revise the M.S. program
learning outcomes to reflect measurable skills and identify criteria for evaluating
these outcomes. This should be completed by November 1, 2015.

2. The department will ensure that all course syllabi conform to the required
accessible syllabus template.

3. The department will turn in the Program Review for CS100W to BOGS by
November 1, 2015 to ensure that the course maintains its GE certification.

4. The department will determine if it will continue the recertification of the UNIX
Certificate no later than November 1, 2015.

5. The next program review is due fall 2020.

By signing below, we agree to the action plan outlined above. 

Sami Khuri, Chair of Computer Science 

Michael Parrish, Dean of College of Science 

Andrew H. Feinstein, Ph.D., Provost and VP Academic Affairs 
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